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Members of the committee, 

 

When I moved into an apartment three years ago I sold the modest EV I owned to 

buy an ICE vehicle. Despite loving the low costs associated with EV ownership my 

apartment had no reasonable way for me to charge. Relying on public charging 

infrastructure was not possible given the size of my EVs battery and the amount I 

used the vehicle. As EVs become more popular, ensuring adequate access to 

charging infrastructure in apartments will ensure more apartment dwellers will not 

have to make the same choice I did.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  


